
October 30, 1978

Office of the Secretary of State
Springfield, Illinois 62756

Attention: William H. Gerster

Dear Mr. Gerster:

In response to your letter of October 23, 1978, IwislL:
to advise that the SOCIETY OF UNIVERSITY PATENT ADMINISTRATORS
was l~eorporated in Illinois on January 13, 1978. I do not
understand how we can be considered as delinquent in filing
this a~nual report. Could you please explain this to us?

In February of this year, SUPA held its annual meeting
and election of officers and trustees and these are listed on
the report form. A check in the amount of $S.OU is included
with this form. although it is still our position that we
are not delinquent in making this report.

Very tr'~~/jt
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cc:Howard W. Bremer, Bsq.
Ms. Mary .spc)l!'es
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